
Printed on: 07/11/2016 09:05:08

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Mrs E Arscott OBJ2016/5571/P 04/11/2016  09:53:30 As a resident opposite this building, I feel it would not be in our interests to allow the planned 

alterations to go ahead to  make it taller or to add terraces to other floors, Red Lion street is not that 

wide these works would further impact on our privacy the building is big enough.
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COMMNT2016/5571/P 05/11/2016  20:36:49 We have discussed this application with the architect. We are concerned about the impact of the rear 

elevation on Three Cups Yard and emphasised the need for the floors to be stepped back.

We are primarily concerned with the street elevation and the proposed front entrance treatment is better 

but should be even better integrated with the windows above, and the blank windows should be opened 

or coloured and the whole as close to the corner of Red Lion Street as possible.

Flat Z

12-18 Bloomsbury 

Street

WC1B 3QA

 Anthony Jennings 

for Bloomsbury 

CAAC

COMMNT2016/5571/P 05/11/2016  20:37:03Flat Z

12-18 Bloomsbury 

Street

WC1B 3QA

 CP Markes OBJ2016/5571/P 03/11/2016  19:42:01 I am writing as the owner of Flat 6 at 22 Red Lion Street the neighbouring building to the north of 20 

Red Lion Street. My flat is at first floor level and is on the dividing wall with 20 Red Lion Street, I 

have windows at front and rear.

The proposed ground floor plan is missing from the Proposed Drawings Binder. Please can this be 

up-loaded.

I am concerned about the proposed extension and terrace to the rear at first floor level. The terrace will 

be very close to my bedroom windows, be visible and a noise nuisance. I will be overlooked at close 

range. This terrace is not adequately illustrated on the Section or Elevation drawings, its impact on my 

flat is not being fully revealed. I object to the proposed extension and first floor rear terrace and wish to 

see it removed from the scheme.

I am also concerned at the amount of terracing on the higher levels and the noise nuisance and 

overlooking that will bring, noise from plant and machinery, reduction in sunlight and daylight.
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